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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 15th March 2024, the school will be supporting Red Nose Day 2024. On this day, children will 
be learning about the meaning of Red Nose Day and why this is important.  
 
The school council have worked together to organise a fundraising theme for this year. The children have 
decided on ‘Wear something funny for money’. On this day, the school council have listed a few ideas of 
what you could wear to school that is funny to support this theme as follows: 

- Wear your clothes back to front 
- Dress up as a clown 
- Have funny hair 
- Wear a funny hat/head accessory 
- Wear funny clothes or costumes 

 
We kindly ask, if you are able to, to bring in a voluntary donation of £1 for your child for ‘Wear 
something funny for money’. The children will learn about how their donations can support others that 
are experiencing challenges in the UK and around the world. Please bring donations to your class teacher 
on the day.  
 
Thank you in advance to the children for their efforts in raising money for Red Nose Day and to the 
families for their donations. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Miss M Adlam                                          Mrs C Lawlor                                        The School Council 
Deputy Headteacher                              School Council Lead 
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